
Grand Knight’s Report

by Steve Eggert, Grand Knight
 
Brothers. This past year has 

gone by so quickly, and yet each 
of the opportunities we have 
had together to serve our Parish, 
Council, Priests and families have 
been have been most meaningful 
and have continued to keep our 
Ministry on the 
path towards His 
Grace. 

From the me-
morial service 
we were asked to 
host for Supreme 
Secretary Emilio 
Moure, to our Ti-
juana trip with Fr. 
Bill, to the Mar-
ian Benefit Dance 
Brothers Larkin and Ulibarri most 
diligently served, we have kept an 
at times frenetic pace of activity, 
all in service to those who need 
our help most.

The year was full of planned 
and unplanned endeavors which 
so many of you responded to the 
call to ensure that they were done, 
and done completely. 

From Brother Dave Owens 
who ran the CIC Cards campaign 
to everyone’s help with the Our 
Lady of Guadalupe celebration, 
we have packed a year full of 
events which have kept our Min-
istry thriving.
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          See GK REPORT page 5

It has been my
honor to serve
you, Brothers

WINNERS:
 Council 9487 was 
named the No. 1 
Council in California 
again for total ID 
Drive (Tootsie Roll 
drive) donations 
for 2011-2012. 
The plaque for the 
highest Council 
average award was  
presented to GK 
Steve Eggert (l) and 
Charlie Young, PGK, 
(r) by Dan Lucas, 
Orange County 
Chapter President. 
Two other awards 
were received by 
Chapter for highest 
gross amount 
raised as well as 
highest per Council 
amount raised. 
Congratulations 
Brothers on a job 
well done and to 
John Ojeda for 
his outstanding 
leadership.



Council Officers
   2011-12

Grand Knight 
Steve Eggert  855-9054
steveeggert@cox.net

District Deputy #93
Michael Banyacki,  (949) 770-3172
m_banyacki@yahoo.com

Insurance Field Agent
Mark Yubeta, (949) 322-7266
FAX: (949) 366-0374

Deputy Grand Knight
Mike Sofka (949) 588-8307
expk2wn@earthlink.net   

Chancellor
John Blaney, 837-4403              

Warden
Mike Lynch, 837-9342
michael.lynch@cox.net

Advocate
Rick Reynolds, 474-6900
rreynolds@trlawyers.com

Treasurer
Mike Ulibarri, 916-8336
mgu@earthlink.net

Recorder
Dave Owens, 830-7720
jdowens3@hotmail.com
Inside Guard
Jose Lopez, 586-6019
jalrum@sbcglobal.net
Outside Guard
Ricardo Teano, 273-8940
Financial Secretary
John Ojeda, PGK, 595-0990
Lecturer
John Teeter
Trustees 
Bernie Laituri,  PGK 770-5468 
Charles Young, PGK 2 
422-9814
Dick Petrash, PGK 3, 770-
9523
 Chapter Delegates
Steve Eggert, GK 1st
Bernie Laituri, PGK, 2nd
 Chapter Alternates
Mike Sofka,  DGK 1st
Dick Petrash,  PGK 2nd

Family of the Month

The  family chosen for this month is truly committed to not one 
but  two family-oriented organizations, the Santiago de Compostela 
Scouting organization and Knights of Columbus.

Andy was a Cub Scout volunteer when he was recruited into the 
Knights five years ago. Since then this family participates in the many 
activities the Knights host, like the fun summer family barbecue and 
Ice Cream Social.

Andy became  a regular usher at the 7 a.m. Sunday mass. After 
Mass he joins other Knights that service the elderly patients on 
wheelchairs from the convalescent home nearby who want to attend 
8:30 Mass. 

Sometimes  the entire  family joins the “wheelies” and enjoys  
talking to the elderly. His wife Irene strongly feels that working 
with others through the church, the scouting, or to the Knights of 
Columbus, makes a difference.

She is in the bible study group and works with special needs 
children. Their 13-year-old son Andrew is with the Vacation Bible 
School, a Boy Scout with Santiago Troop 808 working towards his 
Second and First Class rank, and a Tenderfoot and just finished his 
training as an altar server. 

Eight-year-old daughter Kristiana is a Brownie Girl Scout with 
mom as the Daisy girl scout leader. She is a registered American 
Heritage Girl Troop 818 and is also a member of the children’s choir.

 Andy is a Third degree Knight and commits himself to attend  

Knight of the Month

  
       

by Ricardo Teano,  Retention Committee
 
Our Knight of the Month choice is long overdue. This Brother has 

worked tirelessly in recent weeks, and months, and fulfilled virtu-
ally every request that has been asked of him, often on short notice.

From the recent tending bar task at the Marian Benefit Dance with 
Brother Mike Ulibarri, helping in RCIA, serving as a Confirmation 
sponsor, working every meal  served, helping in the Burrito Ministry, 
recycling, Mother’s Day roses, running the Altar Server program and 
countless other tasks large and small, Brother Pat Larkin has gone 
well beyond the call of duty lately and for that matter, this entire 
Columbian Year. 

There are some people whom a Grand Knight simply has to have 
the help of, and Pat is truly one of them. With a smile on his face 
and a humble attitude, Pat has been there every time we have been 
asked to provide the kind of effort our Parish, our Council and our 
Priests have looked to us for. 

His tireless efforts serve as a source of inspiration to us all, and 
I can only ask that he keep up the great work. 

Outside our Council, he is a leader in our Parish and in our Com-
munity. It’s my honor to call him friend, and our Knight of the Month 
for June, Brother Pat Larkin.

The Andrew Shield Family

Pat Larkin

                See FAMILY page 6
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June 24, 2012  Shotgun Start @ 12:30 p.m.

San Juan Hills Golf Club
32120 San Juan Creek Road

San Juan Capistrano, CA  92675
(949) 493-1167

Hosted by the Knights of Columbus, Council 9487
The tournament is open to all players, men and women

Items of Need   
Hole and Tee sponsors                                               Fee Incudes 
$100 each                                                                  Golf and cart 
Include company info for sign                                  Souvenir golf shirt
                                                                                  Dinner and    
                   Awards Banquet        
Raffle Prizes Needed 
CASH donations accepted                           Challenge holes, putting    

                contest planned. Prizes for  

        winners. Raffle prizes, 50/50    

                  drawing and much more! 

Hole-in-One prizes
              On all par threes. 
                                                                    First hole-in-one on each hole.            

                                                                                        
All This For Only $125.00

     Extra Dinners, $30 apiece
                      

      Annual Don Miller Memorial Golf Tournament

Volunteers
Please call James Marchetta      
(949) 355-3793 
or Peter Kellen (949) 586-5088

Mail Form to:

James Marchetta      
21742 Northwood Lane
Lake Forest, CA  92630

Foursome: 

1.   _____________________________       

2.   _____________________________

3.  _____________________________

4.  _____________________________  
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Budget suggestions? Just let us know
The budget for the Columbian year 2012-2013 is starting 

to come together. 
If you have any suggestions or issues you wish to bring for-

ward contact incoming Grand Knight Mike Sofka at expk2wn@
earthlink.net or 949-338-7237; John Ojeda, Financial Secretary, 
at 949-813-4320 or john.ojeda@cox.net; or Pete Kellen, PGK, 
at 949-586-5088 or bpkellen@earthlink.net. 

This is your Council and we want to hear your thoughts. We 
want to make sure we listen to all our Brothers.  

The budget committee will begin meeting the week after 
the June 6 general meeting. 

Let us hear your ideas for income and expenses.
– John Ojeda, PGK, Financial Secretary

             

The following is the slate of  Officers for the upcoming 
Fraternal Year.  While the following are proposed Officers, 
any 3rd Degree Brother can run for any office by being nomi-
nated at the June 6 meeting by a Brother Knight.

 
Officer Candidates

Grand Knight ................... Mike Sofka 
Deputy Grand Knight .....  John Blaney
Chancellor ........................ Mike Lynch
Warden   ...........................  Dave Owens
Advocate ........................... Rick Reynolds
Treasurer ........................... Mike Ulibarri
Recorder ............................ Jose Lopez
Outside Guard ...................Pedro Espinoza
Inside Guard ..................... John Teeter
Financial Secretary ........... John Ojeda
Lecturer  ........................... Bob Grabot
                 Trustees

    Trustee 1st Year Steve Eggert
Trustee 2nd Year Bernie Laituri
Trustee 3rd Year  Charles Young
                 Chapter Delegates
Dick Petrash, GK, 1st
Steve Eggert, PGK, 2nd
                Chapter Alternates
John Blaney, DGK, 1st
Charlie Young, PGK, 2nd

Slate of Officers  for 2012-2012

by Steve Eggert
Grand Knight

Mexican singer and telenovela 
star Pedro Fernandez, Eurovision 
winner Dana Scallon and interna-
tional singing sensation Filippa 
Giordano will perform at the 
Guadalupe Celebration Aug. 5 at  
Los Angeles Memorial Coliseum.

Order tickets (for free) online, 
which you should do now before 
it’s sold out.

Information and ticket order-
ing is available at Guadalupe 
Celebration @ LA Coliseum.

Log on to www.Guadalu-
peCelebration.com/tickets for 
English orders and www.Guada-
lupeCelebration.com/boletos for 
Spanish orders.

 You can order as a group or 
as an individual, and drive up on 
your own or carpool. 

I ordered two tickets myself, 
and it was easy.

Pedro Fernandez has recorded 
38 albums, appeared in six 
telenovelas and 25 movies and 
continues to be the darling of 
audiences in Mexico, the United 
States, Chile, Bolivia, Peru, 
Venezuela, Spain and all of Latin 
America. 

He has broken all generational 
barriers by retaining a style that 
is unique to his great charisma, 
singing themes which range from 
pop and ballads to joyful and 
whimsical with similar success 
and quality.

 Stay tuned for more an-
nouncements as we get closer 
to the August 5 Guadalupe Cel-
ebration.  

Guadalupe
celebration
is on Aug. 5

Pray for
Vocations 



From page 1

Council 9487 Advertising Corner
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NEWS 1 Seal Beach Leisure World Golden Rain News/January 11, 2001

                         

Complete  Termite & Pest Control

Roger Sonnenfeld
  Lic. No. OPR10569

Orange County
(714) 630-6310
        Fax                           Toll Free                                 Inland Empire
(714) 630-5295                 1-877-522-2377                    (951) 693-4603
www.accessext.com    Serving Southern California      roger@accessext.com
 
                          “Call us for what’s buggin’ you!”

              Residential  >   Industrial  >    Commercial >  

Rates: The cost is $60 a year for a busi-
ness card size ad, and $40 a year for each 
additional business card size (3.5 inches x 
2 inches) purchased (If you purchase and 
ad the size of two business cards, the cost 
is $100/year.)  Get your card in today for 
the next issue by calling Ricardo Teano at 
273-8940. 

Brother Charlie Young suc-
cessfully resurrected the Valen-
tines Dance, Brother Jay Donahue 
introduced the new Fourth of July 
Veterans Barbecue; Brother John 
Teeter kick-started our involve-
ment in the Burrito Ministry; 
Brother Rich Piecuch kept the En-
tertainment Books going strong 
(and cut us the best deal in the 
market); we found a new home for 
Corporate Communion; another 
Ice Cream Social was enjoyed by 
all; Brother Bob Kupfert picked 
up the reins with the Basketball 
Free-Throw Contest; Sunday 
coffee and doughnuts remained 
alive; Brother Ken Allen kept the 
Scholarship program humming; 
Brother Larkin took over the 
massive effort to run our Altar 
Server program; Brother Ulibarri 
cooked some of the best meals 
we’ve had in a long time, and of 
course, Brother Bernie Laituri 
kept the Pro-Life movement at 

the forefront of all that we do.
We have done our best to fulfill 

the requests of our priests, and 
Brother Dick Petrash’s shepherd-
ing Fr. Dave’s request for a new 
Cross is partial evidence of that. 
Of course, who can forget Brother 
Ricardo Teano and his successful 
recruiting efforts this year, which 
led to two First Degrees being 
held in our Parish. 

On the topic of recruiting, once 
again it looks like we will surpass 
our recruiting goals for the year, 
with 24 new Brothers added to the 
Council. Of course, without the 
valiant efforts of Brother Teano, 
this would not have come to frui-
tion. Many of the other goals the 
officers laid out for the Council 
at the beginning of the year have 
been attained, and we have all of 
you to thank for that.

The year was capped by yet 
another first place finish in the 
State of California by our Council 

for total ID Drive (Tootsie Roll 
drive) donations for 2011-2012. 
We surpassed the closest council 
by nearly 100 percent! Con-
gratulations  Brothers on a job 
well done, and a special thanks 
to Brother John Ojeda for his 
outstanding leadership. 

To each of my Brother Offi-
cers, I want to thank you for your 
diligence in leading our Council 
this past year. Some very tough 
decisions had to be made, and I 
am confident they were deliber-
ated with the utmost humility and 
compassion for our mission and 
four pillars of our Ministry.

Most importantly, I want to 
thank each and every one of you 
for all your efforts over the course 
of this last Columbian Year.

Brothers, without you, nothing 
is possible, but with your contri-
butions we shall remain His true 
servants in all that we do. 

Vivat Jesus, Steve.

GK REPORT:                                                         

               • Whole Life  • Term • Annuities 
                   • Long Term Care • IRA

                   
               Knights of Columbus  

                INSURANCE
                  Mark F. Yubeta, FIC

                Phone: (949) 322-7266
                 FAX: (949) 366-0374    
               mark.yubeta@kofc.org                       



by George Nothhelfer, Recycling Director

Thanks to all of you for another great recycling month and our 
Monday, Tuesday crew.  For May we made $2,181. This raised our 
total earnings to $338,487.  The dedication that we have is great.

This ensures us a very successful program.  We look forward to 
seeing all of you Saturday, June 9.

Everyone must remember that recycling is the greatest income 
source for our council. We need all the support from our Brother 
Knights even for just an hour.  More time is greatly appreciated by all.

We also had some teens working for their service hours from the 
local high schools, but that was  probably the last 
time until next year. 

We Need your help.  We will no longer have a 
Penny Saver pick-up since they are moving to Brea.

A special thanks and welcome to our new 
Tuesday morning volunteer Mike McCormack.

Thanks and “Hats Off” to all listed below:
George Nothhelfer, John Ojeda, Michael An-

thony Rosas, Claude Makin, John Teeter, Bob Morgan, Gerry Du-
bois, Dan Ramella, Pete Kellen, Ron Fernandez, Ignacio Mena, Bob 
Grabot,  Hector Guzman, David Atkins, Anthony Gionet-Gonzales, 
Marisa Gionet-Gonzales, Pat  Larkin,  David Keele, Nathan Onera, 
Daniel Azalde, Michael Ulibari, Sergio Villegas, Tito Albafico, 
Kelsey Shwartz, Jonathan Garnes, Myles Kiger, Chris Bohmfalk, 
Austin Beach, Mario Soto, Stewart Imagawa, Gavin Collins, Eric 
Yanez, Kevin Munoz, Gabby Micalizid, Rosalee Salas, Jacob Dye, 
Michael Casey, Gabriel Bahena, Don Blankenship, Hzel Huerta and  
Bob Kupfert.

May take of $2,181 
raises the all-time 
total to $338,487

 Thanks to Monday/Tuesday Morning Crew

Recycling Report

Roger & Mo Boivin, Leo Alvarado, Jay and Joan Donahue, 
Gerry and Vivian (Viv) Dubois, David Farage, Ken Carpenter, 

Hector Guzman, Bob Morgan, John Ojeda, Dan Ramella, 
John Ruelas, Ricardo Teano, Otis Givenrod, Joe Schulte, 

Mike McCormack, Stewart Imagawa, George Nothhelfer.

FAMILY:                                    
From page 2
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meetings regularly. 
He sells charity  coffee and 

doughnuts in the  patio for the 
Knights and the Scouts and gives 
time to the church green recycling 
once a month. 

He is a leader with Santiago 
Boy Scout Troop 604. This fam-
ily is appreciative of the fact that 
the Knights emphasize to  pray a 
decade of the rosary before the 
meetings and promotes family 
values. 

They were unsure  initially,  but 
now that Andy is very involved, 
they are impressed that the KofC 
has a strong commitment  to com-
munity services and a blessing to 
their family. 

Between all three scouting 
groups, the Knights and the 
church, this chosen family of the 
month is busy and having fun. 

Our congratulations to the 
Shield family. 

There are many members who 
have still not paid their dues for 
2012.  

Many Brothers have stepped 
forward to allow us to provide 
scholarships for dues. 

Also in these difficult eco-
nomic times we are willing to 
work with our Brothers to retain 
you as members.  

There was a reason you joined 
the Knights initially.  I am betting 
those reasons still exist and if you 
come out and get involved you 
will rekindle those reasons.

If you wish to take advantage 
of a scholarship or work out other 
arrangements for 2012 dues, con-
tact John Ojeda at 949-813-4320 
or john.ojeda@cox.net.

– John Ojeda, PGK, FS

Many members
still need to pay 
dues for 2012

Pray  for World  Peace



        

 

Program Chairman’s Report

	 	 	 	

Save these dates for upcoming noteworthy events and refer to the Council 
calendar on  page 10.  Call or e-mail the DGK and Program Chairman, 
Mike Sofka, (949) 588-83071 or (expk2wn@earthlink.net), if you have 
an item(s) to present at the next Council meeting. You may also e-mail the 
Program Chairman with any articles you request be included in the newsletter

                                         June
1    Friday: First Friday
4-5 Monday and Tuesday: Mobile Home Park Recycling
6   Wednesday: Council Business Meeting, 7:30 pm (A decade of 

the Rosary will begin at 7:20 sharp.)
9  Saturday: Recycling, 7 a.m.-noon. Please help out for any time 

you can spare. Contact George Nothhelfer 
10  Sunday: Coffee and Doughnuts on the Patio
11-12 Monday and Tuesday: Mobile Home Park Recycling
18-19 Monday and Tuesday: Mobile Home Park Recycling
20 Wednesday: Officers Meeting, all are welcome.
24 Don Miller Memorial Golf Tournament
25-26  Monday and Tuesday: Mobile Home Park Recycling
28 Thursday: Chapter Business Meeting

Scheduled Ceremonials
First Degree

June 12 Saturday  Santa Ana Council 1842  (Spanish ) GK Roberto 
Perez 714 277 6324.    Immaculate Heart of Mary 1100 S. Center 
St. Santa Ana, CA 92704 Candidates 5:30 p.m., Degree, 6.
June 18 Monday Father Kass 3526. GK Patrick Hughes 714- 828-
1648 Pkhughes1500@att.net.Father Kass Council Hall, 8410 Kass 
Drive, Buena Park. Candidates 7, Degree, 7:30
June 21 Thursday Pope John Paul I Council 6020 DD Joseph Agui-
lar 714 963 2701 Josephaguilarfr01@gmail.com St. Bonaventure 
Church 16400 Springdale, Huntington Beach. 7, 7:30.

Second Degree
June 5 Tuesday. District 105. DD Edward Nara-
njo. 714 376 4610 Edward_naranjo@yahoo.com                                                                                                                                
Holy Spirit Parish Hall 17270 Ward Street, Fountain Valley, 7, 7:30.
June 20 Wednesday  District 103. DD Bill Mil-
lard 949 481 9979 William_Millard@dell.com                                                                                                                                 
Our Lady of Fatima Hall 105 Esparanza San Clemente7,  7:30.

Third Degree
June 2 Saturday  District 105. DD Ed Nara-
njo 714 376 4610 Edward_Naranjo@yahoo.com                                                                      
St. Joachim’s Catholic Church 1964 Orange Avenue
Costa Mesa. 1:30, 2:30.

Standing Ceremonials
First  Degrees St. Columban’s Council 3926, Westminster. Second 

Wednesday of odd months Holy Spirit Council 9667, Fountain Valley, 
First Tuesday of odd months. Father Kass Council 3526, Buena Park, 
third Monday of every month. Fr. Louis F. Knight Council 12451, Dana 
Point, second Thursday of odd months. St. Bonaventure Council 6020, 
Immaculate Heart of Mary (Spanish). Third Thursday of even months, 
Second Saturday of every month.

 Second Degrees
District 94, Buena Park, fourth Sunday of odd months. District 91 Holy 

Spirit 9667, First Tuesday in February, June and October. District 92, St 
Columban 3926, Second Wednesday in even months. District 97, San Cle-
mente, fourth Wednesday of even months.      

                                                           – Mike Sofka, DGK/Program Chair
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For Greater Glory – starring 
Andy Garcia, Eva Longoria and 
Peter O’Toole – is the true story of 
how the Catholic Church, through 
a three-year conflict called the 
Cristero War, won its freedom 
from the government of Mexico.

The film will soon be showing 
at the Regal Cinemas in Foothill 
Ranch and several other venues.

 Pope Benedict XVI, during his 
recent visit to Mexico, visited the 
Cristo Rey Monument that honors 
the Cristero fighters. They took up 
arms in 1926 when the Mexican 
government outlawed and forc-
ibly suppressed the Catholic faith. 
That included the public execu-
tion of priests and parishioners by 
hanging and firing squad. 

Many were martyred for the 
freedom the Cristero fighters 
eventually won in 1929.

 “For Greater Glory is an 
excellent film that has the cour-
age to tell a story that has been 
all but forgotten,” Archbishop 
Lori, Supreme Chaplain, said. 
“The sacrifices and hardships 
endured by those who would not 
renounce Christ helped preserve 
the religious liberty of millions, 
and this film honors their memory 
in a remarkable way. For Greater 
Glory also reminds us of how 
much has been done to pass this 
liberty on to our generation by 
those who came before us, and it 
makes clear the truth that Christ 
taught us - that there is no greater 
love than to lay down one’s life 
for a friend.”

 Please make every effort to 
see the movie the weekend of 
June 1-3.  This will ensure further 
distribution of the film. 

 More information on the 
movie:  http://www.forgreater-
glory.com/

– Steve Eggert, GK

‘For Greater
Glory’ highly 
recommended
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by Dave Owens, Recorder

1. Grand Knight Report:

  a. Fr. Bill requests Knight’s help tending bar during the Dance/Reception following Hispanic 
“Wedding/Validation” ceremony.

 b. Officer meeting changed to Tuesday, May 15.
 Support “Birth Choice Night” at Crystal Cathedral May 10 Tickets are free.
 c. Need continued support of Wheelies between 7 and 8:30 a.m. Masses.

2.  Treasurer’s and Financial Secretary’s Report

 a. Treasurer reported: Checking, $16,964.52; savings, $3,310.57; Vanguard, $42,287.05 = $62,562.34 
total.  Cash Box, $75; miscellaneous, $105; dues, $1,134.50. Total: $2,098.78

 3. Committee Reports, New Business

 a. Recycling: Need continuing support from 7 a.m.-noon, second Saturday of the month, lower 
parking lot. No youth assistance available until 2013. See George Nothhelfer.

 b. Chairman Jim Marchetta reminds Brothers of the 20th annual Don Miller Golf Tournament, 
12:30 p.m. shotgun start, June 24, at San Juan Hills GC. Players and sponsors needed.

 Ken Allen. Checks for scholarships for Catholic students in KofC families will be distributed in 
June.

 New Business: Dick Petrash offered a motion to approve purchase of the new processional Cru-
cifix, as requested by Fr. Dave. Discussion followed with expressed concerns about the process of 
used to approve expenditures of $500 or more. Hand vote/verbal taken with a unanimous approval 
to allocate the requested $3,500.

 Pedro Espinosa discussed the issue of culture differences in the Hispanic and Anglo Communi-
ties: Respect for elders, fear of mortality.

 Insurance Report. Agent Martk Yubeta outlined the benefits of KofC Insurance programs.
 District Deputy suggested we continue to support degree ceremonies, including the Thir De-

gree June 3.

 Good of the Order
 
Knight of the Month - April - Ron Fernandez. Family of the Month - March award - Tony Gon-

zalez Family

May Program Highlights



       

 

Service Program Directors

Program Chairman
Mike Sofka (949) 588-8307
expk2wn@earthlink.net

Newsletter Editor
Jim Breen, 837-5567
jimbreen@lwsbnews.com 
KofC Webmaster
Jerry Delmore 
jcdelmore@cox.com 
Council Director
Pat Bole, 837-3679
pipperbole@aol.com
Youth Director
Joseph Vincent, 713-6770
lillian.vincent@cox.net
Church Maintenance
Gene Ganley, PGK
586-8270
Retention Chairmen
Ricardo Teano, 273-8940
ricardo8199@att.net
Robert Birtja,583-0911
birtja@cox.net
Membership Director
Ricardo Teano
Bilingual Membership
Jose Lopez,586-6019
jalrum@sbcglobal.net
Pedro Espinosa,283-0060
pdpiolin@gmail.com
Scholarship Chair
Ken Allen, PGK, 458-2963
kenallenfh@hotmail.com
Public Relations
Pat Larkin 
Recycling George Nothhelf-
er, 859-3203 Gene Ganley, 
PGK 586-8270.
Fr. McGivney Guild Advocate
Rick Reynolds 474-6900
rreynolds@trlawyers.com
KofC Insurance Field 
Agent 
Mark Yubeta, 322-7266
mark.yubeta@kofc.org
Bereavement
Tom Haas, 768-2181
thaas4295@aol.com
Sickness
Eric Schechter 586-8275
Fourth Degree
Bill Priester, 457-0230
Pro Life/DaySharing/Holy 
Hour Bernie Laituri, 770-5468

       

       

       

       

       

       

       

       

       

       

       

       

       

       

       

       

       

       

       

       

       

       

       

              

       

       

       

       

              

       

       

       

       

       

       

       

       

       

       

       

       

       

       

       

       

       

       

       

       

              

       

       

       

       

       

       

       

       

       

              

       

       

       

	 	 	 	

       

       

       

       

       

       

       

       

              

       

       
       

       
       

       
       

Have you changed your address in the last year?  
Did your phone numbers change or perhaps your email address?  
Are you getting the weekly email alerts from your Grand Knight? 
Do we acknowledge your correct Birthday and that of your wife and 

your anniversary?  
All these can be corrected by contacting John Ojeda at 949-813-4320 

or john.ojeda@cox.net.                   

Contact John Ojeda regarding any changes
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– Compiled by John Ojeda, PGK

       

       

       

01 David Belz

01 Marlene Puzo

01 Linda Laituri

03 Paul Alarcon

03 Theresa Connor

05 Dee Orlowski

05 Ann Fay

09 John Osley, Sr.

10 John Martin

11 Chris DeCoursey

11 Joann Nothhelfer

11 Russell Read

11 Robert Borowski

12 Ronald Freed

12 Alva Sanchez

13 Melodie Church

13 Julio Martinez

15 Ken Allen

15 Thomas Finn

15 Cecilia Cifuentes

16 Maria Schaeffer

04 Ignacio/Dagmar Mena

05 Joseph/Rita Schulte

06 Jerome/Elfa Ernst

06 Andrew/Lydia Kotnik

07 John/Madeline Lucewitz

08 John/Penny Piccolo

08 Frank/Lupe Kloer

08 Salvadore/Maria Sara

09 James/Angela Gilbert

09 Dick/Thelma Sanders

11 James/Kathleen McCarthy

12 Gary/Sally Clack

13 Daniel/Allison Diesel

14 Joe/Elizabeth DeProspero

17 Dave/Joyce Eisenbrey

18 Mr./Mrs. Peter Manarino

19 Pedro/Alicia Espinosa

22 William/Susan Gordon

25 David/Jennifer Ross

27 George/Joann Nothhelfer

28 David/Martie Atkins

29 Harry/Rosemary Milby

18 Joyce Eisenbrey 

18 Cherie Morrisroe

18 Edward Morrisroe

19 Ken Carpenter

19 Miguel Sanchez

19 Nancy Lamperis

19 Octavio Zarnosa

20 Alvina Studley

20 Betty Eacona

21 Richard Young

22 Martin Bender

22 Gene Sansone

23 Charles Agozino

23 Joe Pasquariello

23 Martin Villafuerte

24 Mari. Bartholomew

25 Grace Henson

25 Evangelina Alonzo

27 John Boegeman, Jr.

27 Paul Marchetta

30 Tim McShane

June
Birthdays

June
Anniversaries

– by John Ojeda, FS/PGK
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In addition to the routine 
training and scheduling of Altar 
Servers in our parish, we have 
been asked by the Parish Office 
to provide additional assistance 
to this ministry in the form of 
complete management. 

Thus Brothers Pat Larkin and 
Charlie Young could use the help 
of a few other brothers in the 
planning of outings, year-end 
appreciation party and the overall 
management of this important 
program. 

If you can help, please con-

General
 Meeting

8 p.m.

       

       

       

       

       

       

       

       

       

       

       

       

       

       

Officers
Meeting
7:30 p.m.

New Year’s
Day

	 	 	 	

Officers
Meeting

General 
Meeting
7:30 p.m.

K of C Bishop William R. Johnson 
Council 9487  
June 2012 

Flag
Day

First Friday
Adoration

                                                                       1            2

        3              4             5            6              7         8             9

       10            11          12           13         14          15          16

       17           18           19           20           21          22           23

       24           25          26             27          28       29             30                                                   
Mobil Park 
Recycling

7-9:30 a.m.

Mobil Park 
Recycling

7-9:30 a.m.

Mobil Park 
Recycling

7-9:30 a.m.

       

Mobil Park 
Recycling

7-9:30 a.m.

Father’s
Day First day

of summer

Mobil Park 
Recycling

7-9:30 a.m.

Mobil Park 
Recycling

7-9:30 a.m.

Mobil Park 
Recycling

7-9:30 a.m.

Mobil Park 
Recycling

7-9:30 a.m.

Recycling
7-a.m.noon
lower lot

Don Miller
 Golf

12:30 p.m. 
SJ Hills GC

Chapter
   Business 
  Meeting

Coffee and 
doughnuts on 
church patio


